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Spring is in the Air!
The weather may not be too warm yet, but spring is de�nitely in the air at Davenport Elementary
School! Teachers, staff, and students are cruising through the curriculum and optimum learning is
taking place. We are gearing up for the end of the year assessment in math, English Language Arts,
and Science. So much learning has taken place this year, and that can be seen while visiting
classrooms, seeing work samples in the hallway, or speaking to any of our 259 Preschool - Grade 5
students! Our Gorilla Family is amazing, and I'm thankful to be a part of it!



Earth Day:
Community Clean
Up!
Our students took part in the
Davenport Community Clean
Up on Friday April 19, 2019.
They went out in the
afternoon

Fire House!
Thanks to the Davenport Fire
Department for providing
such an amazing day of
learning to our Preschool -
grade 4 students. They
learned about creating a �re
safety plan, and got to go
through the Fire House and
climb on the �retrucks! It
was awesome!

A.L.I.C.E. Training
Staff is continuing A.L.I.C.E.
training and almost every
door is now equipped with a
new locking device to help
keep everyone safe. Mr.
Kowalkowski trained the K-
12 staff on how to use the
device and went over some
countering scenarios during
PLC time on Monday 4/22.
Thanks to the Sheriff's
Department and Deputy
Cuzzetto for your
partnership and help with
the training!

Staff Appreciation Week April 29 - May 3, 2019
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PACE Character Trait of the Month: Trustworthiness! All
students created hallway writing out of umbrellas and raindrops.


